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From: Paul Michalak
To: John McCarthy
Date: 05/01/2007 11:59:08 AM
Subject: Reminder - May 17 site visit to SR-HUP

John,
During the recent SR-HUP site inspection, I mentioned that several officials from the NRC are planning to
attend the May 2007 NMA/NRC Uranium Recovery Workshop in Denver, CO and while out west, they
would like to take the opportunity to visit and tour SR-HUP. Currently, three officials are planning to visit
SR-HUP on the morning of Thursday, May 17, 2007.

Charles Miller, Director, Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management

Programs,

Keith McConnell, Deputy Director, Decommissioning & Uranium Recovery Licensing Directorate, and

Bill von Till, Branch Chief, Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch

Both Charilie and Keith are new to the world of uranium recovery and I think a tour of SR-HUP would be
extremely beneficial. Plus, you'll get to bend the ears of my bosses.

Please acknowledge the receipt of this e-mail and feel free to give me a call if you have any
questions/concerns.

Paul Michalak
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
301-415-7612

CC: cfoldenauer@vcn.com
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